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From: oagri.ee>

Sent: 30 October 2018 12:21

To: SANTE CONSULT-E3

Cc:

Subject: RE: Kind reminder: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis
techniques

Dea

With reference to your letter of 16" October, concerning the data on new mutagenesis techniques in
Estonia, ve apologize for the late reply and send you the following infor 1ation.

As far as wve have info ‘mation, there are no registered varieties with new mutagenesis techniques in
Estonian national catalogue of varieties. There are several rapeseed varieties - Clearfield 7130 CL, Mobil
CLand C ‘bra CLin ou ' catalogue, but we are of the opinion that these va-ieties are not bred with new
mutagen 2sis techniques. We have also received applications for entrance of Clearfield varieties named
Chart CL, Chevy CL an 1 Chip CL into our national catalogue of varieties and these varieties will pass
growing trials as usual varieties.

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you need any further information.

Yours sin:erely,

Ministry of Rural Affai-s of the Republic of Estonia
Lai str. 3 '/ / Lai str. 41 | 15056 Tallinn, Estonia
625 6101 | www.agri.2e , Facebook

‘ A hundred years of the
. Republic of Estonia o @

From: sa ite-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu <sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu>
Sent: teisipdev, 16. oktoober 2018 15:11

@agri.ee> vet.agri.ee>
PAFF mee esis techniques

Dear Est nian Competent Authority for Regulation (EC) No 1829/2003,

Followin ; our request to Member States at the PAFF meeting of 11/09/2018 to provide information and
data on new mutagenssis techniques, we have not yet received feedback from your Competent
Authoriti 2s.



We understand the difficulties that can arise from gathering the data and liaising with the relevant
authority from the Regulatory committees 2001/18/EC and 2009/41/EC), and invite you to inform us on
when you think an answer could be expected.

Your reply, together with those from the other Member States, would contribute to a fruitful discussion
on the issue at the next regulatory committee 2001/18 on 18 October 2018.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation.

Best regards,

DG SANTE/E/3
Health & Food Safety

\.

European Commission
rue de la Loi, 200
B-1049 Bruxelles

Email:_@ec.euroga.eu
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